
Hello to all from District 14.   
  
While we are still trying to navigate the effects from the pandemic, I want to give a 
shout out to all of the GR’s in District 14.  I am finding that each and every one is 
working at keeping their group together.  We do have one group that is 
unfortunately thinking of closing as the only one showing up to the meeting is the 
GR.  We hope that something can be done to save this group.  Everyone has 
gone back to face-to-face; although there are two groups that are doing 
hybrid.  Most all in those two groups are going to the meeting place, but they are 
still offering zoom in case someone wants to join virtually.  Membership wise, they 
are pretty much holding the attendance same as prior to Covid-19.   
  
Zoom meetgings are working well for Alateen.  They are hoping to meet in person 
as soon as the church opens up.  The AMIAS will be working on reaching out to 
more teens.  They are looking forward to connecting with others at the Fall 
Assembly. 
  
We still have not held a District meeting since the closings, but I hope to as soon 
as the church opens for us.  The GR’s have assured me that they are getting my 
emails and I am trying to keep them up to date in this manner.  I am looking 
forward to when we can all feel a little safer and I will be able to attend the groups 
in District 14. 
  
Enjoy this beautiful Fall we are experiencing.  The trees are beginning to change 
their colors and I look forward to virtually seeing everyone at our Fall Assembly. 
  
Lovingly in Service, 

Judy V. 


